CORRESPONDENCE

MEETING OF THE MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF
ADARE-RATHKEALE

JANUARY, 2020

e Email received on the 6™ January, 2020 from Irish Water in reply to email in
relation to the lack of a sewerage system in Askeaton.




From: localrepsupport

Sent: Monday, January 06, 2020 5:16 PM
To: Butler, Karen

Subject: Irish Water

Dear Ms Butler,

Thank you for your recent communication in relation to the sewerage scheme in Askeaton, Co
Limerick.

I have received an update advising Irish Water is continuing to advance the planning and design for
the Askeaton Waste Water Treatment Plant project. There is currently no scheduled timeline for this
to progress to construction.

Thank you for contacting Irish Water, if you have any further queries please do not hesitate to
contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Donough Leahy

Local Representative Support Desk

E: localrepsupport@water.ie

www.water.ie



